

The Bemrose School



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

NW/LR

29th November 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

As you will see, the Corona Virus is not stopping and has a grip on us all.

We want staff, pupils and families to get to Christmas healthy and able to enjoy this. As a result I am asking that pupils in the secondary phase to wear masks on corridors and communal areas from Tuesday 30th November until the end of term.

Can we ask that parents provide their child with a mask daily to wear on corridors. We all have a responsibility to keep each other safe.

Can I ask that your child has a face mask so we can all act responsibly to help fight the virus and keep everyone safe.

If you have any questions please ask

Yours faithfully

Nail

Neil Wilkinson

Executive Headteacher

William















and Academies Trust



TeachFirst









